
From: Kester, Tony
To: Sam Waldrep (Waldrep@scdhhs.gov)Waldrep@scdhhs.gov

Date: 5/24/2013 5:05:17 PM
Subject: Grant Opportunity

Sam,

After looking at the grant opportunity for the DE's, I just don't think there is enough money to provide statewide
coverage to the point of some home visits. I would like to talk more about the new Ombudsman/Navigator role to 
determine if this is something we could help HHS.

Thanks.

Tony
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